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ANNOUNCEMENT FROM AD-HOC COMMITTEE ON THE REVIEW OF STAFF 
INFORMATION HANDBOOK 

 
 

Council, at its statutory meeting of Thursday, 19 and Friday, 20 May 2016 observed 

that some rules and regulations governing conditions of service of staff in the current 

Staff Information Handbook require review. 

In order to make the Staff Handbook to be more relevant to the smooth running of 

the University and welfare of staff, Council constituted an Ad-hoc Committee to 

review the Staff (Senior & Junior) Information Handbooks. 

Members of staff are kindly requested to submit their inputs/suggestions for the 

review, either by hard or e-copy to sajayi51@yahoo.com; benogedicta@yahoo.com; 

oluyemisibamgbose@hotmail.com 

In view of the urgency of the matter, it will be appreciated if your response would 

reach the Secretary of the Ad-hoc Committee (Deputy Registrar, Legal) on or before 

Friday, 16 September, 2016.    

 

For further clarifications, kindly contact any of the following numbers:  08035394441, 

08037310499 or 08033233204 

Thank you. 

 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA  
Registrar 
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